2021

Matatua Road/Alexander Road -
safety improvements (2021)

Changes proposed at the Matatua Road/
Alexander Road intersection include:

Reducing lane widths and building out
the kerbs to reduce vehicle speeds.

Improving pedestrian access across
Alexander Road by raising the crossing
onto a safety platform. This will
iImprove pedestrian safety and reduce
vehicle speeds.

Installing a raised safety platform to
reduce speeds on Matatua Road and
to reinforce the 30km/h speed limit

on Rosetta Road. The raised platform
also makes it easier for pedestrians to
cross Matatua Road.

Reviewing car parking to allow for
safety improvements (additional
parking is planned for Kowhai Grove).

Timing: This work is planned for
summer 2021,
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. Improved crossing point

Reduced lane width
and built out kerbs

~ New road markings




